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Events

● Teddy Bears Picnic- 10th July
● International Day of Friendship - 28th July

Staff Recognition🏅
This months Staff Recognition is Jess.

Jess oversees our recruitment and staff training across all sites and also is supporting the
managers across all our sites.

Thank you Jess.
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Room News

🐝Baby Bees🐝
Baby Bees had a fun-filled month, taking part in different celebrations and festivities.The children

have been using recycled material to create

different crafts in support of World Environment

Day.

Throughout the month, Baby Bees have

celebrated Pride Month. They have been learning

about all types of different families and have been

making rainbow crafts.

We have also been learning about healthy eating

and habits during Healthy Eating Week, taking

part in activities such as fruit tastings and yoga

sessions.

On International Mud Day, the children have been exploring sensory messy play activities, such as

exploring the mud kitchen and mud painting.

Sara – Baby Bees Room Head

🐝Honey Bees🐝

Honey Bees have enjoyed exploring Healthy

Eating Week. They taste tested a variety of fruit
and made fruit kebabs.

Honey Bees have also enjoyed exploring sensory
activities touching and feeling different textures.

Morgan – Honey Bees Room Head

@BumblesNursery www.bumblesnursery.co.uk nursery@kidzonenursery.com

http://www.bumblesnursery.co.uk/


🐝Bizzy Bees🐝

This month Bizzy Bees participated in many different
national days including National Dinosaur Day and

World Environment Day.
Bizzy Bees have had lots of fun making their own ice
lollies using fruit and had even more fun tasting them.

Our school leavers have been preparing for their big
move to school in September, lots of practising their

phonics and their pencil control.
Bizzy Bees have enjoyed trying on their school uniforms

in our Role Play area.

Ruby – Bizzy Bees

Outdoor Learning🌲
All the children have enjoyed taking part in lots of fun outdoor activities in the lovely sunshine.

🌞🌞🌞🌞🌞🌞🌞🌞🌞🌞🌞🌞🌞🌞🌞
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🟢🧑‍🌾Fundraising Event- Twinning Garden🧑‍🌾🟢

On Wednesday 14th June we supported The Ripple Effect. We raised £61.20, enough money to

ensure a family living in rural Migori, Kenya can start their own kitchen garden.

Thank you so much for your kind generosity.

Parents Notice & Reminders

● Can I please remind all parents not to put your child in open toe sandals or Crocs as this is a
tripping hazard.

● Can we please remind parents/carers to make sure they are putting their phones away when
entering the building. This is for safeguarding reasons.

● Can all parents please ensure that you are not letting other people into the building and can
you please pass this information on to anybody else who may be collecting your child. This is to
safeguard all of the children by ensuring the management team knows who is entering the
building.

● If you would like to order a uniform please speak to your child's Key Carer who will be happy to
give you an order form.

● Please can you bring in a sun hat which is clearly labelled and can be kept at nursery.

🌞🌞🌞🌞

Thank you!
We hope you enjoyed reading our Newsletter.

Thank you for trusting us to teach your little ones…
From Jen and the Staff Team🙂🐝
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